
 

   
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the Marlborough Regional Chamber of Commerce, 

Inc. and to commend its exemplary services. Since its establishment in 1924, it has consistently provided 

invaluable support to the local business community in Marlborough, Massachusetts. 

The Marlborough Regional Chamber of Commerce, Inc. offers a comprehensive range of services 

tailored to meet the diverse needs of businesses in the region. From networking events and business 

mixers to educational workshops and seminars, it provides ample opportunities for professionals to 

connect, collaborate, and grow. Additionally, the chamber serves as a powerful advocate for businesses, 

representing their interests at local, state, and federal levels of government. 

Furthermore, the Marlborough Regional Chamber of Commerce, Inc. facilitates access to resources and 

information crucial for business success, including economic development initiatives, marketing 

assistance, and business referrals. Its steadfast commitment to promoting economic vitality and 

fostering a thriving business environment is truly commendable. 

In conclusion, I endorse the Marlborough Regional Chamber of Commerce, Inc. as an invaluable asset to 

the business community, and I am confident that its services will continue to positively impact 

businesses for years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Gifford 

Strategic-Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

225 Cedar Hill Street Suite 200-D117 Marlborough, MA USA, 01752 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/jgifford 
Main 647-578-6990 Email joe.gifford@schooleymitchell.com 

mailto:joe.gifford@schooleymitchell.com
http://www.schooleymitchell.com/jgifford

